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Condolences  

Dear members,  

  

We are saddened to hear of the passing of Sister Narinder (Rani) 

Bains. Sister Rani, was a kind, warm-hearted individual.  

Her smile will be forever remembered.  

May she rest in peace.  

  

Please join us in offering our deepest Condolences and sympathies to 

her family and loved ones.  

  

Sister Rani will be greatly missed at YVR.  

  

In solidarity,  
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